West Lauderdale Water Authority

3353 County Road 200
Florence, AL 35633
(256) 766-8787

June 5, 2025

The West Lauderdale Water Authority +s dissuing a moratorium beginning August
1, 2025 on new water connections on Highway 20 West of the Natchez Trace Pkwy
and the following county roads: 40, 126, 1, 79, 8 West of the Trace, 83, 100,
60, 74, 158, 13, 143, 183, 152, 85, 10 West of the Trace, 148, 178, 116, 145,
196, 5 West of the Trace, 176, 87, 129, 132, 121, 120, 193, 191, and County
road 13 1in Tennessee. This means we will not be allowing any additional
connections on these roads. We are not able to adequately supply any

additional houses on the current system.

Subdivisions will need to be pre-approved on an individual case basis after
August 1, 2025 due to the same limited water availability. Plans need to be
submitted to the Water Authority 1in order to check if our system can handle

the water supply.

We are working on upgrading the system to be able to handle more connections.
It will take some time to get this done. Our system was built for

approximately 3,000 homes and it serves close to 6,000 now.

We will notify the public when we have increased our capacity and can accept

new connections. Thank you for your patience.
Sincerely,
Andrew Massey

Secretary



